Notice of Declaratory Statement
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Massage Therapy
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Board of Massage Therapy has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Danielle Drake on February 13, 2023. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition: 

the agency’s disposition of the petition: The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Volume 49, No. 32, of the February 16, 2023, Florida Administrative Register. The Petitioner seeks a Declaratory Statement from the Board in regard to whether aiding, assisting, procuring, or advising any unlicensed person to practice massage therapy contrary to the provisions of this chapter or to a rule of the department or the board. At the duly-noticed public meeting held on April 27 and 28, 2023, in Tallahassee, Florida. The Board’s Order filed on May 30, 2023, the Board considered the petition and voted that the following acts constitute grounds for denial. In addition, the Board declined to answer question regarding teaching to unlicensed persons of a license or disciplinary action, as specified in s. 480.046(1)(f), Florida Statutes.

A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Danielle Terrell, Executive Director, Board of Massage Therapy, at the above listed address, (850)245-4162, or by electronic mail – Danielle.terrell@flhealth.gov.

